
REMINDER TO SHAREHOLDERS
	

KPLC ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING TO BE HELD
ON FRIDAY, 23RD DECEMBER 2016

AT SAFARI PARK HOTEL, THIKA ROAD, NAIROBI

Shareholders are reminded that, as earlier communicated, 
this year’s Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held 
at Safari Park Hotel (Jambo Room), Thika Road, 
Nairobi on Friday, 23rd December 2016 at 11.00 a.m.

Transport to the venue will be available between 
7.00 a.m. and 8.30 a.m. from Electricity House, 
Harambee Avenue, Nairobi.
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